
On September 1, 2021, interviews for the Northwest High School FFA officer team were
held. Of the nine students that applied, eight were selected through the interview process. The
results are as follows: President: Rebekah Pertuset, Vice President: Shay Wilson, Secretary:
Addison Deemer, Treasurer: Arianna Brewer, Reporters: Brooklyn Nichols and Linden Crabtree,
Sentinel: Kaytie Hatfield, and Historian: Emily Kavanaugh.

This year, officers are looking forward to bettering the chapter and getting the community
involved. Emily looks forward to having more fun chapter events this year after being an officer
last year. Emily decided to return as an officer this year because last year her position showed her
leadership skills and new opportunities. Arianna, a new officer, says she is looking forward to
being more involved in the chapter this year than she was last year. Kaytie, also a new officer,
says she can’t wait to have fun, and bring new ideas and changes to the chapter.

This year will be an exciting new experience for all of the officers. Every officer this year
has been selected because of their leadership skills and hard work. They are all looking forward
to this upcoming year together, and can't wait for what lies ahead of them. While this year may
present challenges, it will also bring new opportunities and exciting experiences for all of those
involved. Congratulations to the Northwest High School FFA 2021-2022 officer team!


